
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2018 
 
 
 
Mr. Luke Hanson 
Department of Public Works 
City of Saint Paul 
25 W. Fourth Street 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
 
Mr. Hanson: 
 
On April 23rd, 2018 the Transportation Committee of the Macalester Groveland Community Council 
(“MGCC”) held a public meeting, at which it considered the City’s recommendation for installation 
of a bike lanes on Lexington Ave as well as the removal of parking on the east side of Lexington Ave.  
The committee has held two previous public meetings on the topic with presentations from city 
staff at one of these prior meetings.  Community feedback was universally in favor of bike lanes on 
Lexington Ave, however feedback was received both in favor of and in opposition to the removal of 
parking on the east side of the street.      
 
After consulting the Macalester-Groveland Long Range plan, considering neighborhood feedback 
and assessing the merits of the proposal, the Transportation committee unanimously passed the 
following resolution:  
 
***The Transportation Committee of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council supports 
the City’s recommended proposal for the Lexington Ave Bikeway.*** 

 
If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Liz Boyer 
Executive Director 
Macalester-Groveland Community Council 
 
cc (via email): Ward 3, City of Saint Paul 
                            Reuben Collins, City of Saint Paul Department of Public Works 

651-695-4000 

mgcc@macgrove.org 

  

320 South Griggs Street 

St. Paul, MN 55105 

www.macgrove.org 


